Text of Note from Canadian Embassy to State
Department, June 23, l975"g

The Imbassy of Canada presénts_its compliments to the
Departrnient of State and has the honour to inform the Department that,
in view of recent developments relating to the Carrison Diversion Unit
as it affects Canada, the Embassy has been instructed to transmit an -
ontline of the Canadian position on the Garrison Diversion Unit. The
'mbassy would be srateful if the Departmert of State would bring this
rosition outline to the attention of the appropriate committees_of
the Urited Stat~s Conrcress a~? other relevant Depeortments and Agencies

of th: Urited States Covernment.

T™he Trbassy of Canada avails itsclf of this opportunity to
ron~r to the Department of State the assurances of its highest

considerations.

Vashinston, D.C., Junc 73, 1975.




